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Dr. Seuss’ Birthday/Read Across America Day:   
 
As you know much of the Bobbie Noonan’s curriculum is based on reading and literature and to celebrate this we will be 
participating in Read Across America Day.  We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss’s birthday on Friday, March 1

st
, by reading his 

famous books such as “One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish” and “Hop on Pop.”   We have lots of fun activities planned to 
help celebrate Dr. Seuss’s Birthday.  Please have your child wear Silly Socks and Silly Hat on Friday.  We are very excited to 
participate in Read Across America Day and hope your children are too!  Look for many fun activities to come home. 

 

Librarian Visit:  

Mrs. Jane from the Lockport Library will be here on 

Tuesday, March 5th to entertain the children with her 

story hour. 

 

 

Show & Tell: 

Show & Tell will be on Wednesday, March 6
th

 & Thursday, 

March 7
th

.  Please remember to send your child to school 

with a special show & tell that they are lucky to have.    

 

Music with Mrs. Michelle: 

Mrs. Michelle, our music teacher will be here on Tuesday, March 5
th

, Wednesday, March 13
th

 and Thursday March 21
st

 .  

Don’t forget to ask your children what songs they sang.  

 

St Patrick’s Day Celebration:   

The luck of the Irish will be smiling on us on Friday, March 

15
th

 as we celebrate St. Patrick’s Day!  Remember to wear 

your green and look around the corner.  You just might see 

a leprechaun if you’re lucky. 

 

LASEC  Testing:  

On Tuesday, March 12
th

, Wednesday, March 13
th

 & Thursday, 

March 14
th

 the LASEC Co-op will be here to administer the Dial 4 

screening, which is the screening offered through your local 

school district.  This is an excellent opportunity for all students 

(3 to 5 years old) who have not recently been screened.  

Permission slips will be going home shortly and need to be 

turned in by Friday, March 8
th

. 

 



             

             

             

             

        

  

Spring Color Week:  

Welcome Spring!  To celebrate the arrival of spring we will 

be celebrating with our annual Spring Color Days the week 

of March 18
th

!  Each day the children are asked to wear a 

specific color!  More info to follow in the weekly 

newsletter!   

 

Fire Drills: 

We will resume our outdoor fire drills, weather 

permitting.  We will discuss what to do incase of a fire 

and the safest way to exit the building on Tuesday, March 

19
th

 & Wednesday, March 20
th

. 

 

 Kindergarten Parent’s Day: 

We will be hosting our annual Kindergarten Parent’s Day on Wednesday, March 20
th

 at 5:00.  This is an excellent 

opportunity to see what your child does at school everyday.  Invitations will be sent out. 

 

Calling All Parents:    

We have NOW opened registration to the public for Summer 

2019 and the 2019-2020 School year.  If you have not re-

registered, you need to do so now.  We have a limited amount 

of space.  Keep in mind the spaces are only held with a 

completed registration packet and fees.  The summer activity 

fee is $30.00 per child and the fall fee is $100.00 for a single 

child and $150.00 for a family. 

 

 

Day Care Parents: 

The week of April 1
st

 through 5
th

 we will be open for daycare 

children only.  Full tuition will be due for daycare children who 

attend any portion of this week.  There will be half tuition due for 

any day care child who does not attend school for the entire 

week.  Normal classes resume on Monday, April 8
th

.  Normal 

Preschool payments are due for the month of April.  Please 

return the attached survey no later that Friday, March 8
th

. 

 

Thank You: 

February evaluations and Parent/Teacher conferences have now concluded and we wanted to take the time to 

thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to come and meet with us.  We really enjoyed getting a 

chance to sit down and learn more about you and your child.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any 

questions or concerns about your child’s progress or assessment.  

 

 

 

Please Help: 

Please make sure that you are signing your child in and out 

of the building every day and assisting him/her with hand 

washing when dropping your child off.  Thank you in 

advance for your help.     



             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

      Wishing Everyone a Terrific Spring! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing Everyone a Terrific Spring! 

The Bobbie Noonan’s Staff 

 

 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Information:  

947 E. Division, Lockport, Illinois, 60441 

Phone Number: 815-838-2855 

Fax: 815-838-1654 

Email: lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions through a 

note, email, or phone call.  Our email is checked at 9:00 & 

12:00 daily 

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook! 

You might see some pictures of our school and children. 

 

Attention Parents: 

Please remember that it is a state law that all children under the age of 8 be in a car seat.  If you are unsure of what type of 

car seat is required you can go onto http://www.cyberdriveillinois.com/departments/drivers/childsafety.html to find out.  

Also remember if you need help installing the car seat you can go to the local fire or police department and they will assist 

you.              
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Spring Break Survey 

Wow!  Spring break is already here.  Please indicate below the regularly scheduled days your child will attend 

during our Spring Day Care Week.  As usual for Day Care Week, if your child does not attend the week of  

April 1
st

--5
th

 , you will only owe half of your weekly tuition.   Please return this survey no later than 

 Friday, March 8
th

. 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ 

       

_____________ My Child will NOT attend the following days.  I realize half tuition is still due. 

 

_____________ My Child will attend the following days and times: 

 

________   Monday, April 1
st

   
 
   From ___________ to ___________ 

   

________   Tuesday, April 2
nd

      From ___________ to ___________   

 

________   Wednesday, April 3
rd

      From ___________ to ___________   

 

________ Thursday, April 4
th

    From ___________ to ___________   

 

________ Friday, April 5
th

      From ___________ to ___________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

    


